
 

St. Winefride’s Catholic Primary 

Important Dates for October  

PTFA AGM— Thursday 10th October at 7pm 
Please try to attend the meeting. We need new families to support 

with the running of our school PTFA. Every little helps! 

Date  Information/ Event  

Tuesday 1st October  Swimming for children in Year 5—9.30am—10.30am.  

Wednesday 2nd October  The Feast of Holy Guardian Angels  

10.45am—Celebration of Mass to mark the new academic year—all welcome.  

1pm—Year One visit to Neston Library as part of their History Topic—Living Memory.  

Thursday 3rd October  9.15am—12pm—Forest School Session for children in Year Three—Stone Age Focus.  

Friday 4th October  9.15am—KS2 SHINE Assembly in the school hall. You will receive an email if your child is receiving 

an award.  

3pm—Reception/ KS1 SHINE Assembly in the school hall. You will receive an email if your child is 

receiving an award.  

Tuesday 8th October  Swimming for children in Year 5—9.30am—10.30am.  

Thursday 10th October  9.15am—12pm—Forest School Session for children in Year Two.  

7pm—PTFA AGM—All welcome. 

Friday 11th October  9.15am—KS2 SHINE Assembly in the school hall. You will receive an email if your child is receiving 

an award.  

3pm—Reception/ KS1 SHINE Assembly in the school hall. You will receive an email if your child is 

receiving an award.  

Tuesday 15th October  Swimming for children in Year 5—9.30am—10.30am.  

Wednesday 16th October  9.05am—Year 1 RE Assembly—Creation and Covenant. All parents and family       members wel-

come to attend.  

Thursday 17th October  9.15am—12pm—Forest School Session for children in Year One.   

Friday 18th October  9.15am—KS2 SHINE Assembly in the school hall. You will receive an email if your child is receiving 

an award.  

3pm—Reception/ KS1 SHINE Assembly in the school hall. You will receive an email if your child is 

receiving an award.  

Tuesday 22nd October  Swimming for children in Year 5—9.30am—10.30am.  

Thursday 24th October  9.15am—12pm—Forest School Session for children in Reception.   

Friday 25th October  Break for half term—have a wonderful half term break everyone! 

SAVE THE DATE 

Parents’ Evening will be held in November. 

You will be able to book an appointment 

to see your child’s class teacher through 

our school website—Spider.  Dates for 

parents’ appointments are:  

Monday 11th and Thursday 14th            

November 3.40pm—5.40pm.   


